
6 August 2013 

RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE NO 9/2013 - EXPENDITURE ON FUNCTION ON 
28 JUNE 2013 TO PRESENT COUNCIL'S NEW WEBSITE 

2013/176598 

Submitted by: Councillor Vincent De Luca OAM 

  

QUESTION 
What is the total amount of expenditure incurred for the preparation and function on 28 June 2013 
to present Council's new website? 

 

RESPONSE 

The Local Business Event held in Council Chambers on 28 June 2013 was organised in 
conjunction with the local Chambers of Commerce and other businesses within Warringah as a 
networking and business development opportunity. 
Warringah and Pittwater Council’s Regional Economic Development Coordinator was 
instrumental in bringing all parties together for the first time in Council Chambers to host this 
event. 

In addition to the networking and business partnering opportunities discussed, senior Council 
staff presented the new Community Strategic Plan, Dee Why Town Centre, website and branding. 

The Business Community event cost $2,338. 

 


